
 Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: July 11, 2024  

Lakeshore East Rail Corridor 

Night works between 
Woodbine Ave and Main St  
July 11, 2024 

 

 

Project Overview  

Metrolinx’s GO Expansion program is delivering more GO service across the network, including 
trains every 15- minutes or better on the Lakeshore East Rail Corridor. To support GO Expansion, 
we are upgrading the rail network and our GO stations to enable more frequent and fully 
accessible service. To enable this improved service, we are getting ready to build an additional 
railway track and for the future electrification of the route. 

We need to carry out final grading and sub-ballast works to the north of the railway corridor 
between Woodbine Avenue and Main Street (shown in orange above). To keep our crews safe, this 
work must be carried out at night when there are no trains running along the Lakeshore East rail 
corridor.  



 

 

Contact Us: 

   Call us: 416-202-3900 

  Write to us at: torontoeast@metrolinx.com 
  Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/projects-and-programs/go-expansion 
  Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à: torontoeast@metrolinx.com  

 

What Work is Taking Place? 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
Local residents should expect some noise, dust 
and an increase in construction activities and 
traffic at night. We apologize for any 
inconvenience. 

Our construction crews will take reasonable 
precautions to minimize disturbances to 
residents and commuters, including but not 
limited to the following: 

• Reduced idling of non-essential equipment 
• Limiting of reversing operations where 

possible. 
• Use of white noise back up alarms where 

possible. 
 
 

TRAFFIC DETAILS  
Roads will remain open but there will be an 
increase in the number of construction vehicles 
on local roads. We ask local communities to be 
vigilant of the increase in traffic. 

The worksite shown on the graphic overleaf will 
be access via Westlake Ave. 

 

 

PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 
There are no pedestrian impacts associated 
with these works and sidewalks will remain 
open.  
 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

Metrolinx has a dedicated community 
engagement team in place that works with 
residents and businesses in the Toronto East 
area. If you have any questions, please contact 
us using the information provided below. 

 

Construction 
activity 

Scheduled 
Start Date 

Expected 
Duration 

Work 
Hours 

Description of Work 

Final grading 
and sub 
ballast work 

15 July 2024 3-4 weeks 

Night-
time; 7pm-
7am, 
Monday - 
Friday 

We will use excavation and earth 
moving equipment to install sub-
ballast for the new track and to reshape 
the ground to the north of the rail 
corridor 

Work durations are approximate, work may be rescheduled due to weather conditions or unforeseen 
circumstances. 
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